
Friends of Riverside Nature Park
meeting

Last night, I attended the latest Friends of Riverside Nature Park committee
meeting, held at the Mitchell Street Centre.

There was a useful update from environment officers from the council’s
Neighbourhood Services about proposed landscape improvements on Riverside
Drive and Avenue running from the nature park, eastwards along to the
Riverside Pavilion east of the airport.     At the east end of this area,
there will also be parking improvements I highlighted yesterday.

The landscape proposals will be discussed a the council’s Neighbourhood
Services Committee in the coming weeks to obtain necessary approval.
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